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In response to submissions from the AUN to the House of Lords, Lord Burnett, Vice-

chair of the Legal and Constitutional affairs group raised questions to the House of 

Lords on the 28th of October with respect to urban abuse in Spain. 

PDF file attached click HERE to view questions and response. 
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